
February 8, 2024

Dear Bulldog Families and Staff

Today, at approximately 2:46 pm, we made the decision to put the building in a “Hold” scenario
where students needed to remain in their classrooms due to an emergency situation in the hall.
The situation posed no threat to the student body, but we needed to clear the halls to support
the privacy of those involved. At 2:50 pm, the protocol ended and we were able to resume
normal school operations.

We had a wonderful staff that helped us intervene in the situation and our students complied to
our directives to clear the hall. Everyone involved was understanding and respectful to the
situation.

On a final note, throughout the month of February, members of the Washington Township Police
Department will be engaging in training on our campus. On the evenings they are present,
police will provide signage so the community is aware of why police vehicles may be on
campus.

Thank you for your unwavering support in all we try to do at BHMS. Hope everyone has an
enjoyable evening.

Very Sincerely,

Mike D’Ostilio
Principal


